The Rotary Club of Cobourg: March 20, 2020
The Rotary Club of Cobourg is working in partnership with YMCA Northumberland on a food security initiative are supporting the work of the Salvation Army and Food Banks in our local areas.  We anticipate that the needs will change day to day but currently there is a need for volunteer drivers to deliver food to peoples’ homes and do grocery shopping for perishable items that are not available through Food4All. The Rotary Projects Committee is also working through a proposal to present to the Board and Club around funding for the purchase of perishable supplies when needed.
In preparation of the ever evolving needs of our community we are gathering names of YMCA Members/Rotarians who would be comfortable volunteering, ensuring that infection control procedures are in place. It is important you read the following link to protect yourself and stay healthy prior to volunteering- https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/health-professionals/public-health-measures-mitigate-covid-19.html
In the meantime the Salvation Army is in need of drivers for next week (5 for Mon, Wed, Fri and 2 for Tue & Thu).  You are required to have a criminal reference check that has been completed within the last two years and there is a one page form to complete also.
If you are interested in helping out please text Edward Nkyi at 905-375-7682. The office is located at 66 Swayne Street. Please let me know if you are available so I can determine if we need more people to come forward for next week.
Thanks for your offer of support to keep our community safe and functioning.
Best regards...... The Rotary Club of Cobourg & YMCA Northumberland
 

